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November 9, 1998

MEMORANDUM
TO: David Nash, Education Director
) American Food Safety Institute
FROM: Charlene W. Bruce, Directw
Food Protection Branch
RE: Recent Training Course

Thanks so much for the training provided to our environmentalists last week in Jackson 1 have
received very positive feedback. Everyone really learned a lot and enjoyed your presentation.

ook forward to your training in Tupelo and in Gulfport.

Thanks again for your help.

CWB s



